
Bene'-Kelly Insurance Newsletter 
11880 Gravois Road, St. Louis, MO 63127 

314-849-2888  
www.bene-kelly.com 

January 2015 
 

In This Issue 
Cold Weather Tips  

News Around the Office  

Just for Laughs!  

 

 

We Love Referrals! 
Click here for a $25 Gas 

Card! 

 

 

Quick Links 

Our Website 

Products 

Services 

 

 

 

Happy New Year!  
With the start of 2015, we would like to 'THANK YOU' for your 
continued business, and we look forward to serving all of your 
insurance needs in the coming year.  

To start the new year off, we have re-designed our Agency 
Newsletter. We hope you will find the format easier to read and 
the articles helpful. Happy reading! 

 

Cold Weather Tips 

Temperatures have dipped dangerously 
low in many parts of the country which 
makes this a great time to remember 
some cold-weather tips. These can help 
reduce losses during the winter months. 

 Open hot and cold faucets 
enough to let them drip slowly. Keeping water moving 
within the pipes will prevent freezing.  

 Make sure all hoses are disconnected from outside 
spigots.  

 Watch for ice build-up near gutter downspouts. This can 
cause water to seep into your home.  

 Keep the house heated to a minimum of 65 degrees to 
prevent the pipes from freezing.  

More tips are available by clicking here. 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0015GanQpM6mYHdLwp5-4nw9Wtj9eA3_QbeagIVRLRd9U8R6RoN7yFw6My9RZY8NZy_a82kAElWecxa9HpNdBu3FHrH-JJJ0aQf5XbJdbwCu6c=
https://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview.jsp?agent.uid=1119753836433#LETTER.BLOCK5
https://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview.jsp?agent.uid=1119753836433#LETTER.BLOCK10
https://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview.jsp?agent.uid=1119753836433#LETTER.BLOCK11
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0015GanQpM6mYHdLwp5-4nw9Wtj9eA3_QbeagIVRLRd9U8R6RoN7yFw6My9RZY8NZy_AxlWapQowzfHTp3-8qhQEPGQhEYcrj-djYw9aVZLOWhsnTODwq4iN5IESPTHbqn-oE4bOsH9dMM=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0015GanQpM6mYHdLwp5-4nw9Wtj9eA3_QbeagIVRLRd9U8R6RoN7yFw6My9RZY8NZy_AxlWapQowzfHTp3-8qhQEPGQhEYcrj-djYw9aVZLOWhsnTODwq4iN5IESPTHbqn-oE4bOsH9dMM=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0015GanQpM6mYHdLwp5-4nw9Wtj9eA3_QbeagIVRLRd9U8R6RoN7yFw6My9RZY8NZy_a82kAElWecxa9HpNdBu3FHrH-JJJ0aQf6rw3vj1FVFM=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0015GanQpM6mYHdLwp5-4nw9Wtj9eA3_QbeagIVRLRd9U8R6RoN7yFw6My9RZY8NZy_a82kAElWecxa9HpNdBu3FHrH-JJJ0aQfv-7Q1s0-Q_GW10C7Zvycy1bhwYxLL-T1ux2L1cN8m24=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0015GanQpM6mYHdLwp5-4nw9Wtj9eA3_QbeagIVRLRd9U8R6RoN7yFw6My9RZY8NZy_a82kAElWecxa9HpNdBu3FHrH-JJJ0aQfCZe5aKKAH8wP71yfHffOSNH8gGMX7Zwz
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0015GanQpM6mYHdLwp5-4nw9Wtj9eA3_QbeagIVRLRd9U8R6RoN7yFw6My9RZY8NZy_a82kAElWecy5PzhgX7yLpowoCt1Wi5cSo1MnBlg_ZvPhqfWufBUStLBlTPPVlccYZY3mvRbPssbakr4BwFAS0vNFwqLsxYY-
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0015GanQpM6mYHdLwp5-4nw9Wtj9eA3_QbeagIVRLRd9U8R6RoN7yFw6My9RZY8NZy_AxlWapQowzffTTgSpYrmZ89tB_lhl4UCVSkspxfAHWXhsmcL0Xdzbb5CpvfDwjsAvk5-E3gA8Ty7fhUIRTt8uw==
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1112636978688&id=preview


 

News Around the Office  

 

We celebrated in December with a Holiday Party at Quincy Street Bistro! We had a 
great night with our families and enjoyed delicious food! 

 

Just For A Laugh! 

 

    

Coming Soon - Referral Contest! 
Stayed tuned for more details coming in February! 

 

 

 

  
   

 


